/ No.C-11020/7/2013-Vig.
\ Government of India

Ministry of Shipping
(Vigilance Desk)

Transport Bhavan,
1, Parliament Street,
New Delhi-110001
Dated: 10.01.2014

Circular

It is has been observed that applications for deputation/promotion etc.
are being forwarded by the Administrative Sections to various organisations
without obtaining vigilance clearance of the applicants from the Vigilance
Desk of the Ministry and vigilance clearance is sought only on their
selection.  This practice is not in order as this results in embarrassing
situations.

2. It is therefore, requested that vigilance clearance may be sought before
forwarding the applications to various organisations for deputations/

promotions etc. Also request for vigilance clearance may be sent atleast
seven working days before the deadline. Any deviation from these
instructions will be viewed seriously.

3. This issues with the approval of the Secretary (Shipping).

s hy

FE,

(Adhir Kumar)
Section Officer
To

All Sections of the Ministry of Shipping/All Ports/Organisations.



